
Planning Commission Meeting Notes

Tuesday July 15, 2025

Garfield Town hall

The planning commission consists of two town board members, no decisions will be made, as
this commission is an advisory board.

 

Members present:

Dave Nelson

George Strobel

Keith Sather

Darrel Emerson

Cory Ulrich

Bill Hoffman

 

Quorum present.

 

1. Mike Erickson 4 seasons Land Survey provided a schematic on a proposed division of
property at Hwy 65 and Co. Rd. K, Parcel is zoned Agriculture Residential. A motion
was presented by Darrel Emerson and seconded by Keith Sather, all approved. The
proposal will be presented to the board for final approval.

2. Ty Dodge, surveyor presented a schematic for a proposed sub-division for Property lot #1,
Big Lake Drive. A motion was presented by Darrel Emerson and seconded by Corey
Ulrich, all approved. The proposal will be presented to the board for final approval.

 

 

A motion was made by Bill Hoffman, seconded by Darrel Emerson to adjourn the
meeting at 5:45 pm, all approved.

 


